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Thank you so much to all the parents that came to our 
safer internet day open afternoon last term. The children 
get so much out of it when parents are able to see and 
support with their learning. We managed to do a lot in a 
short amount of time! Children in KS2 discussed what 
app/games were age appropriate and the positives and 
negatives of social media. Children in KS1 discussed our 
SMART rules and what to do if we see something that 
scares us. 
The digital leaders took a survey in each class of what 
games, websites and apps the children enjoyed using. I 
have created a chart below to show how this looks. We do 
fall in line with the national average.

Extended screen time has become increasingly normal for 
young children and teenagers. Research suggests a 52% 
increase in children’s screen time between 2020 and 2022, and 
that nearly 25% of children and young people use their 
smartphones in a way that is consistent with a behavioural 
addiction. There is also strong evidence that smartphones and 
computers disrupt pupils’ learning both at home and in the 
classroom, as it can take up to 20 minutes for pupils to refocus 
on what they were learning after engaging in a non-academic 
activity such as browsing the internet or noticing a notification 
on their phone. 

Recent research suggests that children who were exposed to 
longer than two hours a day of recreational screen time on 
smart phones and playing video games had worse working 
memory, processing speed, attention levels, language skills 
and executive function compared with those who did not. 



Our SMART rules are the schools 
anchor for online safety. The 
children will learn these rules 
from Nursery and will have them 
displayed in their class rooms up 
to when they leave Moredon. We 
have found that these rules are 
easy to remember and 
encompass everything we want 
the children to understand about 
online safety at school and at 
home.


